
From: Janene Webb 
 

Submission: 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to express my support for wind farms in rural Australia. Climate change is an 
international issue which requires action from every country. Australia’s reluctance to do so 
is a source of embarrassment for it’s citizens. Wind energy is an internationally established 
technology with a minimal geographical footprint, minimal water use, and free, renewable 
fuel.  

I understand that a few members of the community are upset by the proximity of wind farms 
to their houses. However, I also understand that there are many other people with wind farms 
on their land who benefit financially and do not experience any health issues. Clearly what 
needs to be investigated here is the community consultation and education. 

A move towards clean energy is inevitable and this industry shouldn’t be harmed by 
conservative attitudes and fear. 

Thanks and kind regards, 
Janene Webb 

 


